Success Academy 23500 MacArthur Boulevard Warren, MI 48089 Phone: 586.427.0836 Office: 586.758.8341 www.vdps.net

Mrs. Jennifer Iloff Director

August 16, 2023

Dear Success Academy Families,

I'm hoping this letter finds you well and that you've been able to enjoy the summer months doing the things you love most. I want to officially welcome you back for the 2023-2024 school year! Below you will find information regarding pick up times for opening informational folders, technology disbursement, and required program communication expectations. Here are a few reminders:

- Students may pick up their informational folders on Monday, August 28 from 11:00am-3:00pm OR Tuesday, August 29 from 9:00am-2:00pm at the Success Academy located inside of the Administration Building. Please come to the Success Academy doors which face Timken Ave.
- Folders will contain program information, courseware logins, schedules and calendars, contact information, and other important handouts. Some items will need to be signed and returned.
- Technology will be assigned to those students who do not currently have a district laptop. The technology agreement will need to be signed by the student and parent.
- Students will be required to check-in weekly with their assigned Advisory teacher/mentor via ZOOM or in-person. Other weekly communications may be on-site, by phone call or text, through Edmentum/Plato messaging, or by taking part in zoom course support sessions. Detailed information will be included in the informational folder.

I'm looking forward to seeing and working with you this year! Our students are amazing and I know they will continue to be successful during this school year.

Respectfully,

Jennifer Iloff Director—Success Academy Van Dyke Public Schools 586-427-0836

